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Two Rivers Receives Governor’s Wellness Award 
 

Kearney- Two Rivers Public Health Department (TRPHD) has been awarded the Grower Award by Governor Jim Pillen and 

the Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services through the Governor’s Wellness Award program. The Governor's 

Wellness Award began in 2008. Since then, more than 500 organizations and companies have been recognized for dedicating 

resources and time to wellness efforts in the workplace. 

 

The Governor's Wellness Award has three categories: The Sower Award recognizes workplaces that have established quality 

wellness programs. The Grower Award honors businesses and organizations demonstrating significant improvement in 

employee health behaviors. The Harvester Award recognizes employers that are experiencing documented value and return 

on investment from their wellness initiatives. 

 

TRPHD is one of the 23 Nebraska organizations recognized for providing evidence-based worksite wellness programs. 

Jeremy Eschliman, Health Director, emphasized the department's commitment to employee wellness and its efforts to 

enhance access to various wellness educational opportunities and initiatives for employees. 

 

Two Rivers Public Health’s regular office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. The office can be 

contacted at 888-669-7154. 

 

ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public to promote healthy 

lifestyles, provide preventative education, assure environmental quality, and create more healthy and safe communities for all 

who live within the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter @2RPHD  

 

 

 

 


